
‭|‬Jan 3, 2024 SD Bass Council Meetings
‭Attendees:‬

‭●‬ ‭Meeting Called to Order‬

‭●‬ ‭Treasurer's Report‬
‭○‬ ‭Checking Account = $2,032.36‬
‭○‬ ‭Fisherman’s Relief Fund = $3032.32‬
‭○‬ ‭Total in Accounts = $5065.87‬
‭○‬ ‭Last year we took in‬‭$1,993 and spent $7,218.37‬
‭○‬ ‭Discussion on dues and increasing TOC/Top 6 Fees‬

‭●‬ ‭Unfinished Business from last month’s meeting (November Meeting)‬

‭●‬ ‭New Business‬

‭○‬ ‭Sporting Event insurance policy renewal.‬

‭○‬ ‭We need to quickly identify a place to store/park the Council trailer with our‬
‭tables, chairs and other equipment before it gets towed from the public street in‬
‭Lemon Grove.‬

‭○‬ ‭Discuss/Vote to continue holding meetings in person at El Cajon Ford or is there‬
‭interest in holding the meetings via Zoom or Microsoft Teams.‬

‭○‬ ‭Dates have been chosen for 2024 TOC and Top 6 tournaments (TOC 3/2 & 3/3 at‬
‭San Vicente - Top 6 will be 9/28 at Otay)‬

‭○‬ ‭Is there interest in having the TOC be just a one day tournament/one-day‬
‭shootout.  Or do the clubs like having a two day tournament?  One day - One‬
‭lake is a lot easier for us to coordinate and organize (don’t have to move the‬
‭trailer).‬

‭○‬ ‭Updating the Council webpage.  Chris Mitchell from North County Bass is going‬
‭to assist us with this task.  Asking for sponsors for the webpage.  We will post‬
‭their logo/add in exchange for discounts on tackle and boat service.  Discussion.‬

‭○‬ ‭With Keith’s resignation from the Council Board we are in need of a Treasurer.‬
‭Gary Bass has graciously accepted to stay on as the Treasurer for “as long as he‬
‭can”.  Please check with your club members to see if anyone is interested in‬
‭helping us out in that position.‬

https://www.google.com/calendar/event?eid=MDB1dHJydWNqZnF1NGtwbGdjcTYwNjY2bDBfMjAyNDAxMDRUMDE0NTAwWiBzZGNvdW5jaWxvZmJhc3NjbHVic0Bt


‭○‬ ‭Pete Graves from North County Bass has volunteered to be our weighmaster at‬
‭both the TOC and the TOP 6 tournaments.‬

‭●‬ ‭Announcements‬

‭Action items‬


